Debra Thompson

From: Donna Marsh <dwmarsh430@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 11:07 AM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: LID: Vesta Street

Dear Assembly,

After going door to door and soliciting signatures for the formation of an LID and having many discussions, we
are writing to oppose the paving of Vesta Street and laying the burden on the property owners who live on
that street. Initial cost estimates provided by the borough seemed almost reasonable, but these more
concrete numbers (pardon the pun) provided in the letter dated 5/12/17, are substantially higher and would
place a much greater burden on our own family and others on our road, especially those who own 2 parcels.

Thank you for the opportunity to discuss the possibilities here regarding this. We'll continue to live happily in
our great neighborhood and continue to dust regularly in our homes.

Sincerely,
Kirt and Donna Marsh



